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Press Release
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Zelienople Borough to Resume Disconnections, Utility Penalties in September

Given the circumstances people were facing and the economic hardships that existed due to
COVID-19, the Borough suspended all shut offs and penalties regarding utility accounts back in
March of 2020.

After careful consideration and changing conditions, the Borough of Zelienople will resume
disconnecting electric and water services and imposing penalties for delinquent utilities
effective immediately.

Past-due utility accounts will begin accruing penalties again effective September 1, 2020, with
the Borough resuming its policy of disconnecting utilities of customers failing to pay the current
month’s utility bill.

The Borough has a system to help residents who are late on multiple payments get set up on a
custom payment plan and is approved on a case by case basis. Those looking to do so can call
the Borough Administrative Office at (724) 452-6610.



